Jennifer Cook

From: rozzana.vasquez@roadmasterstriping.com
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 4:10 PM
To: Jennifer Cook

Subject: Midlothian contract offer to City of Coppell

Ms. Jennifer Cook - Purchasing Technician:

Road Master Striping would like to take this opportunity to extend the current City of Midlothian
contract to the City of Coppell. The contract extension would include the terms and the pricing
currently in use with the City of Midlothian.

As soon as | receive the certificate of insurance | will forward it to you.

Please let me know if | can be of any further assistance.

Thank you,
Rozzana Cobos
903-326-4530



